
 

 

 

Coronavirus reminders  If your child develops any symptoms of Coronavirus (persistent cough, high temperature or loss of taste / smell),    
s/he MUST NOT come to school and school must be informed.  Call 119 or get a test online at: 

https://self-referral.test-for-coronavirus.service.gov.uk/antigen/name 

If you believe that your child is well enough to attend school and they have only symptoms of a ‘common cold’ such as:                           
runny nose, sore throat or a mild cough they are permitted to attend. 

NB:  All absences must be reported to our school office by calling 01726 64322.  You can leave a message if     

outside of office hours.  Please DO NOT report absences via Class Dojo.  Thank you. 

Did you know anyone with a family member attending school can test themselves twice every week? 

The twice-weekly test kits can be accessed:  

via employers if they offer testing to employees,  at a local test site, by collecting a home test kit from a test site, by         

ordering a home test kit online on this link:  https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests  





    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

  



 

The Summer Reading Challenge starts next week – Saturday 10th July.  Due to current covid restrictions, 
it will be organised slightly differently. All the information is below. Participating in the Summer    
Reading Challenge is a fantastic way to keep our children motivated about reading which is so im-
portant 



 

 
We are excited to announce the launch of our                                             

Bishop Bronescombe Early Years Facebook and Instagram pages!              

Stay up to date with the learning, play and achievements of our youngest children 

in the school and don’t forget to like, share and follow the page to share the    

amazing things we do within our community.  

Click here  to like, follow and share the page :) 

 

https://m.facebook.com/Bishop-Bronescombe-Early-Years-106284824750208/


Menu change 

Please note a change to the previously  

published menu for Monday 5th July. 

If you have not already done so, please    

select new options via ParentPay in the 

usual way.  

(The jacket potato option will also be  

available on this day) 

Many thanks 

***Go Active clubs for Hope and Little Doves*** 

Due to training, the following summer clubs have unfortunately been cancelled:  

Monday 5th July and Tuesday 6th July. 

 




